

REVISION FOR THE MID – SECOND TERM TEST

ENGLISH 6

A. Phonetics:

I/ Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|--------------------|------------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. <u>them</u> | B. <u>their</u> | C. <u>thin</u> | D. <u>though</u> |
| 2. A. weath <u>er</u> | B. <u>through</u> | C. <u>think</u> | D. six <u>th</u> |
| 3. A. <u>idea</u> | B. <u>hear</u> | C. <u>fear</u> | D. <u>bear</u> |
| 4. A. <u>sphere</u> | B. <u>then</u> | C. <u>here</u> | D. <u>series</u> |
| 5. A. <u>prize</u> | B. <u>excite</u> | C. <u>design</u> | D. <u>capital</u> |
| 6. A. <u>changes</u> | B. <u>causes</u> | C. <u>noises</u> | D. <u>articles</u> |
| 7. A. <u>traveled</u> | B. <u>produced</u> | C. <u>played</u> | D. <u>lived</u> |
| 8. A. <u>wanted</u> | B. <u>fitted</u> | C. <u>cooked</u> | D. <u>visited</u> |
| 9. A. <u>rents</u> | B. <u>hands</u> | C. <u>buys</u> | D. <u>turns</u> |

II/ Choose the odd one out.

- | | | | |
|------------------------|------------------|----------------|-------------------|
| 10. A. skipping rope | B. hide and seek | C. puzzle | D. skate boarding |
| 11. A. boring | B. laughing | C. interesting | D. surprising |
| 12. A. New York | B. Rome | C. England | D. Kuala Lumpur |
| 13. A. remote control | B. screen | C. channel | D. sport |
| 14. A. Pyramid of Giza | B. landmark | C. Ha Long Bay | D. Big Ben tower |
| 15. A. boxing | B. cycling | C. swimming | D. telling |
| 16. A. chess | B. game | C. karate | D. aerobics |
| 17. A. during | B. running | C. fishing | D. skiing |
| 18. A. did | B. had | C. ate | D. looked |

B. Grammar and Vocabulary:

I/ Choose the correct answer (A, B, C or D) to complete the sentences:

19. Disney Channel is one of the most _____ channels _____ children.
 A. good - for B. exciting - of C. popular - to D. popular - for
20. My family enjoys watching game shows _____ they are very exciting and interesting.
 A. because B. so C. but D. and
21. VTV is a _____ television channel in Viet Nam, and it attracts millions of TV viewers in Viet Nam.
 A. wide B. local C. international D. national
22. "What is your _____ TV programme?" - "It's cartoons"
 A. good B. favourite C. best D. like
23. " _____ do you like the Modern English programme? " - "Because it helps me with my English."
 A. What B. How C. When D. Why
24. My brother wants to become a _____ to tell TV viewers what the weather is like.
 A. newsreader B. actor C. weatherman D. producer
25. The film was _____. I felt asleep in the middle.
 A. scary B. boring C. exciting D. entertaining
26. That TV programme is not only interesting _____ it also teaches children many things about family and friendship.

- A. but B. so C. and D. because
27. "_____ is the weather forecast programme on?" - "At 7.30 pm every day."
- A. What B. How C. When D. Where
28. _____ the newsreader on BBC One reads very fast, my brother can hear everything in the news.
- A. But B. Although C. When D. Because
29. _____ is a person who reads a report in the program.
- A. A weatherman B. A comedian C. A newsreader D. A guest
30. Millions of children around the world enjoy the cartoon because it can both _____ and _____ a young audience.
- A. entertain - education B. entertainment – education
- C. entertainment - educate D. entertain – educate
31. The football match is on at 2 a.m. _____ I can't watch it.
- A. so B. although C. but D. then
32. My father likes watching sports _____ on VTV3.
- A. matches B. channels C. events D. athletes
33. It's a fantastic _____. If you answer ten questions correctly, you can win a million pounds.
- A. fashion show B. talk show C. gameshow D. reality show
34. "_____ is that TV programme directed by?" - "By a famous Vietnamese director."
- A. What B. Where C. When D. Who
35. A comedian is a person who makes people laugh by telling jokes _____ funny stories.
- A. so B. when C. although D. and
36. eat too much salt. It's not good for you.
- A. Do B. Don't C. Please D. Can't
37. I Singapore three times.
- A. have gone B. have visited C. went D. visited
38. - ".....city is the most expensive in the world?" - "I think it's Tokyo."
- A. What B. Where C. Which D. How
39. They didn't go on their picnic the weather was bad.
- A. because B. when C. but D. or
40. I first New York in 2005.
- A. have been B. went C. have gone D. visited
41. He is.....in my class.
- A. the intelligent B. the intelligentest C. the most intelligent D. intelligent
42. She is the.....girl.
- A. goodest B. better C. the good D. best

II/ Give correct form of the verbs in the brackets to complete the following sentences.

43. Binh (not/ do) _____ his homework yet.
44. _____ you (watch) _____ the basketball match on TV last Monday?
45. Peter _____ never (see) _____ a panda.
46. Vinh (be) _____ a student when he won a first prize in science.
47. My aunt and uncle (visit) _____ Da Lat last Spring.
48. I (be) _____ to Quy Nhon beach once.
49. My friend Tuan usually (do) _____ the homework after dinner
50. He (not, read) _____ books in library yesterday
51. They (not, play) _____ the guitar tomorrow

52. Next month, my mother (visit) _____ my grandfather.
 53. (ride) _____ she _____ her bike to school last week?
 54. Don't (step) _____ on the grass
 55. My mom (cook) _____ meals everyday but last night we (go) _____ out for dinner
 56. I (write) _____ a letter for my pen friend two days ago
 57. Where (be) _____ they last year? They (live) _____ in Paris
 58. A half hour ago, the children(not be) _____ in the room.
 59. The Olympic Games (be) _____ held once every four years. And the first Olympic Games (take) _____ place in Greece in 776 BC

III/ Find out the mistake in the four underlined parts of each sentence.

60. Lucy have visited Sydney for many times.
 A B C D
 61. My brother has never ate pancakes before.
 A B C D
 62. Did your uncle took you to watch the football match last week?
 A B C D
 63. It is the more popular landscape in Europe.
 A B C D
 64. Last summer I went to Nha Trang and buy a lot of souvenirs.
 A B C D
 65. Did you watched the show last night?
 A B C D
 66. I ate noodles for dinner but I wasn't eat anything for lunch.
 A B C D
 67. Ann didn't come to my birthday party although it rained heavily.
 A B C D

C. Reading:

I/ Fill in each blank with one, two or three words to complete the following sentences.

Television watching influences children a lot. American children often spend from three to four hours a day watching TV. Some of them spend more time watching television than studying in the classroom. While television can entertain and inform our children of news and real knowledge, it may also influence them in bad ways. Time spent on watching television takes away their important activities such as reading books, playing outdoor sports, doing homework, having family gatherings and developing social skills. Children can also learn incorrect or inappropriate information from television. If children watch TV a lot, they may have lower grades at school, read fewer books and do less exercise or even be overweight.

68. Children in the USA often spend from..... hours a day watching TV.
 69. Television can..... and provide information for children.
 70. Watching TV can take time away from..... activities for children.
 71. Kids can learn incorrect and unsuitable..... on TV.
 72. Watching TV a lot may make students have..... marks at school.

II/ Read the passage and write T (true) or F (false) before the sentences below.

Today, badminton becomes a very popular sports activity. It spreads quickly from the city to the countryside. People need only a pair of rackets, a shuttlecock, a net and a small piece of land to play the game. Two or four players hit the shuttlecock over the net with their rackets. People can play badminton in

their free time or in a competition. Now there are many badminton competitions and even a World Cup. The strongest countries in badminton are Indonesia, China and South Korea.

73. Badminton is a very popular sports activity.
74. Three people can play badminton together.
75. People can only play badminton in a competition.
76. World Cup has badminton.
77. Indonesia, China and South Korea are strongest countries in badminton.

III/ Read the following passage and choose the best answer to each of the question.

Cristiano Ronaldo was born in 1985 in Portugal. He is widely regarded as one of the best players in the world. Ronaldo became a soccer superstar. He played for English team Manchester United, Spain's Real Madrid and for Portugal. He plays in midfield, from where he regularly scores goals.

Ronaldo started kicking a ball around when he was three. He played very skillfully. When he was ten years old, he joined Sporting Lisbon and became the only player in their history.

In 2009, Ronaldo joined his boyhood heroes Real Madrid and became the most expensive footballer in history. He earned a lot of money at that time. He broke Real's scoring record in his second season with 53 goals in all competitions. In 2012, Diego Mara Dona said Ronaldo was "the best player on the planet".

78. Where was Cristiano Ronaldo from?
 A. England B. The South C. Portugal D. USA
79. He became a _____ superstar.
 A. volleyball B. football C. tennis D. badminton
80. He began to kick a ball when he was _____.
 A. ten B. three C. twenty D. fifty-three
81. Why did Ronaldo become the most expensive footballer in history?
 A. Because he played very badly. B. Because he practiced hard.
 C. Because he played skillfully. D. Because he earned a lot of money.
82. He was said to be the best player on the _____.
 A. world B. planet C. history D. supermarket

IV/ Read the text and answer the questions:

Today, badminton becomes a very popular sports activity. It spreads quickly from the city to the countryside. People need only a pair of rackets, a shuttle cock, a net and a small piece of land to play the game. Two or four players hit the shuttlecock over the net with their rackets. People can play badminton in their free time or in a competition. Now there are many badminton competitions and even a World Cup. The strongest countries in badminton are Indonesia, China and South Korea.

Answer the questions

83. Do people enjoy playing badminton today?

84. What do people need to play badminton?

85. When can people play badminton?

86. What countries are the strongest in badminton?

D. Writing:

I/ Use the conjunctions to connect the sentences

87. I don't like watching news. It's boring (because)
 -> I don't
88. I was tired last night. I stayed up late to watch a game show (Although)
 -> Although
89. Ho Chi Minh City is larger than Ha Noi (smaller)
 -> Ha Noi is
90. It was a sunny day. We decided to go sightseeing. (so)
 ->

II/ Reorder the sentences

91. You/practice/table tennis/How often/do/playing?

92. the match/win/your team/Did/last Sunday?

93. Can/give/you/a/me/newspaper/the/on/desk?

94. I/ programme/like/comedy/because/laugh/it/makes/me

95. VTV3 and VTV1/TV/are/channel/the most/popular/in/Viet Nam

III/ Make questions for the underlined part:

96. There are 40 students in my classroom.

97. My brother is studying in his bedroom.

98. My family usually goes to Da Lat on summer vacation.

99. Her children often go to the club by bike.

100. My favorite singer is David Archuleta.

101. The show lasts two hours and a half.

- THE END -